
Press Release 
 

For Immediate Release (Tribune 7/4 and 7/11) 
 
Subject:  City Council Study Session August 1, 2012; 2212 Beach Boulevard, City Council 

Chambers, 6:00PM-8:00PM 
 To review and discuss the Draft Climate Action Plan (DCAP) written by the City Council 

Appointed Climate Action Plan Task Force (CAPTF) and KEMA Inc.; with monetary 
support from the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) of 2009 -  Energy 

Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant (EECBG), the Bay Area Air Quality 
Management District (BAAQMD), and the City and County Association of Governments 

(C/CAG)  
Additional support provided by San Mateo County Energy Watch  

 
 
The City Council of the City of Pacifica will be holding a study session on Wednesday August 1, 
2012 between the hours of 6:00PM and 8:00PM at City Council Chambers located at 2212 
Beach Boulevard, to review and discuss the Draft Climate Action Plan (DCAP). 
 
The DCAP was drafted primarily by the Climate Action Plan Task Force (CAPTF); which is 
comprised of nine Pacifica residents appointed by City Council in February 2010.  The CAPTF 
received assistance from a consortium of Silicon Valley Joint Venture Public Climate Action 
Task Force Members. Additionally, the CAPTF was assisted by KEMA Inc., a consulting firm 
that focuses on environmental and advanced planning. 
 
The DCAP will be made available to the public on July 5th, and will be located for download on 
the City of Pacifica Website; on the City Council page, the CAPTF page, and the Home Page, 
through a Link under the section entitled “City Focus”.  Comments on the DCAP should be 
directed to Elizabeth Claycomb via email at claycombe@ci.pacifica.ca.us; or by U.S. Mail, 
Attention: Elizabeth Claycomb, Management Analyst, Planning Department, City of Pacifica, 
170 Santa Maria Avenue, Pacifica CA 94044.  She may be reached via telephone at 650-738-
7341. 
 

Comments will be accepted through August 1st. 


